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September 16, 2016 
 

Veitch Student Center    
900 University Avenue      
    Riverside, CA  92521    
        Tel  951.827.3031   
        Fax 951.827.3133 
www.studenthealth.ucr.edu. Dear Student: 
 
 You are receiving this letter because your student health insurance waiver for 

2016-17 has been denied, and you may have received a credit posted on your 
student account in error. 

 
 We currently working to validate all approved waivers and should have this 

completed within the next two weeks. 
 
 If you have any questions regarding your insurance waiver status, please 

contact health@ucr.edu or our Student Health Insurance at 951-827-5683. 
 
 We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience you may experience. 
 

 
Pamela Haggins, MSO 
Student Health Services 
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